
Rwanda: New Study On HIV Misleading - Family Planning Expert
              

   A family planning expert in the Ministry of Health, Dr. Thomas Nsengiyumva, has said that a
study indicating that a contraceptive used in Africa may double HIV risk is misleading. Read full
article here .
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http://allafrica.com/stories/201110140449.html

